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Rockford Hills (City Hall) - In alignment with our unwavering commitment to peace and 
the revitalization of our state, the Executive team is pleased to announce the upcoming 
demilitarization of Fort Zancudo.​
​
Over the past months, our team has worked diligently alongside federal counterparts in 
Washington to facilitate this transition. It is our belief that this historic step reflects our 
dedication to fostering a safer and more prosperous community for all residents. 
​
With the support of our President Victor Dee Major, the Executive team is confident 
that this process will be executed smoothly and responsibly within the given timeframe. 
We ask for patience and understanding as our Federal counterparts undertake the 
significant task of disarmament and develop plans for the site's future use. 
 
The federal government will continue to be the owner of Fort Zancudo; however, the 
site will be leased to the state. The specific date when the demilitarization process will 
be completed, as well as future plans for Zancudo, will be announced soon through an 
official press release. 
​
We, the Executive, remain committed to transparency and ensuring that this transition 
benefits our community and aligns with our shared goals for peace and progress within 
our great state, thank you for your trust and patience.  
​
With gratitude, ​
Dr Jax Hendix​
Lt. Governor​
On behalf of the Lighthouse Party 
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